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Communications 

Rankin Inlet water supply maintenance 

Start Date: August 24, 2018 
End Date: September 7, 2018 
Rankin Inlet, Nunavut               30 sec 

 

The Department of Community and Government Services (CGS) will proceed with 

maintenance of the water supply beginning August 27, 2018 in Rankin Inlet.  

Maintenance will take approximately ten days. During this time water may become 

discoloured. If you notice discoloured water in your household or place of business, you 

should run your cold water taps until the water becomes clear.  

CGS is committed to supporting municipalities in the delivery of safe, healthy water 

services, and regularly performs water quality tests. CGS and the Department of Health 

review the results and work jointly to monitor water quality and ensure the community 

always receives safe drinking water. 
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